
Davis Tennis Club Meeting August 2010 

 

In attendance at the 08/04/10 meeting at Davis Community Courts were Bill Reinert, 

Carolyn Teragawa, Janine Carlson, Dennis Anderson, Grace Vaughn, and Patti Torri. 

 

- We could not approve the minutes from Board Meeting July 7, 2010, as we did not 

have a quorum. 

 

- Clubhouse lease agreement with the City of Davis was approved by the Davis City 

Council. The lease agreement will be signed with the city, and the DTC will pay a 

$6,500 share of the costs for the containers to house the contents of the Guild 

Building.  Also, the DTC will pay Mak Design/Build $1,200 to complete their 

proposed "Phase 1" specifications and cost estimates for the clubhouse remodel 

project. 

 

- No Treasure Report as Chris Dewees is on vacation. 

 

- August 14-15 SATA Singles Tournament Bill Reinert will talk to Dale Hersch 

about getting back table and canopies from UC Davis, and supplying balls, trophies 

and tournament draw.  Bill Reinert will check on $12.00 hats from Ink Monkey to 

pass out at the tournament.  We will sale our Davis Tennis Club t-shirts for $2.00 

each at the tournament.  Grace Vaughn will send out a volunteer list for food, 

drinks, ice, set-up and desk workers.  Patti Torri and Grace Vaughn will both be out 

of town. 

 

- Interclub deadline is 08/16/10. 

 

- We are considering changing the combination lock on the bathroom keys, so only 

team captains would know it for interclub. 

 

- Dennis Anderson is still working on putting together the Baseline Bulletin. 

 

- Meeting Adjourned 6:50p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 


